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BUILDING FUTURES
AT TWO RIVERS

The fire crew at Two Rivers
Correctional Institution is well
underway, with participants gaining
valuable skills and experience.

Taylor Jackson, one of the adults in
custody and a member of the fire crew,
shared his thoughts on the program:

“The program has given me a lot of
new skills and the ability to work with
others as a team! It’s also a great
opportunity to pursue a future career
once I am released!”

OSCI GRADUATES

CAPTURING

MOMENTS WITH

MURALS

During the pandemic, Snake
River’s Recreation Specialist Nate
Bake devised a plan to help
mitigate the restrictions placed on
the AIC population for their safety
and well-being. Nate's idea was to
create a backdrop for taking
photos, allowing family members to
receive pictures of their loved ones
during quarantine.

Years later, the recreation section
has created and used numerous
backdrops for various events. The
latest backdrop will be featured in
the visiting room for an upcoming
Family Luncheon.

COFFEE CREEK
PERFORMANCE

https://docblog.oregon.gov/2023/05/02/tri-cities-cancer-center-visits-the-paradigm-shift-club-at-two-rivers-correctional-institution/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=f8fe70d3-be36-4984-9ecc-17902c620645


Oregon Department of Corrections,
Corban University, and Paid In Full
Oregon have partnered to bring a four-
year Bachelor of Science degree
program to the Oregon State
Correctional Institution. 

Recently, there were 18 graduates!
They all received a Bachelor of
Science in Liberal Arts with an
emphasis in Psychology, Social
Service, and Leadership.

Coffee Creek rocks the house! The

Theater and Choir programs joined

forces for an amazing first-ever joint

performance.

Click here for more photos

IN CASE YOU MISSED IT...

WCCF WELLNESS TRAIL SFFC FATHER'S DAY EVENT
 

Connecting you to our facilities...

 
Our goal is to keep you up-to-date
with institution news and events.

​Click the links provided to see
recent AIC newsletters from some
of our facilities.

 

EOCI Newsletter
OSCI Newsletter
OSP Newsletter
PRCF Newsletter
SRCI Newsletter
TRCI Newsletter
WCCF Newsletter
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